
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

What a busy start to the term, staff started back on Monday and although the children have only 

been in for two days we have been making them work hard. Mrs Richardson and I have been very 

busy over the six weeks holiday to try and keep the building work moving forward and it should all 

be completed soon.  

This week in school 

Reception have been busy personalizing their new classroom and exploring all of the exciting areas. 

Nursery have had a great start to the year and have all settled in really well. Year 1 have really 

impressed their new teachers with how well behaved they have been and how quickly they have 

settled in. Year 2 have started to write acrostic poems about themselves. Year 3 have worked on 

the school rules and shown how sensible they are. Year 4 and year 5 have impressed their teachers 

with how they have settled into their new classes. Year 6 have already begun to impress staff with 

how well they have done with taking on some of the responsible roles in school. 

PE 

Please remember that children need to come to school wearing their school PE kit on the day that 

they have PE. Children who are also attending an after school sport club should come to school 

wearing their PE kit on the day of the club. PE days are as follows -  

Reception – Tuesday    Y1- Monday    Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Wednesday   Y4-Tuesday   Y5-Friday   Y6- Monday 

Earrings 

I want to remind parents that any earrings should not be worn to school including clear plastic ones, 

this is to keep your children safe. If the children are wearing earrings within the six week period 

after they have been pierced they would need to be covered and children cannot then take part in 

the boisterous playtime/lunchtime activities or PE sessions. I am hoping that all children with 

currently pierced ears are moving towards the end of this period and I would ask that you wait until 

the beginning of the next 6 weeks holidays before anyone else gets the children’s ears pierced.  

Uniform 

It has been lovely to see the children coming back into school looking very smart in their school 

jumpers, black shoes, trousers and skirts. Please keep up the good work and remember to write 

your child’s name in their clothes as we have already started to get a number of jumpers and 

cardigans in our lost property. If you need some uniform for your child we have a large amount in 

our uniform exchange that is available to all pupils. 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week One  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 6TH SEPTEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 

 

PTA AGM  

27th September 

3.30pm at School 

 

PTA Halloween 

Disco  

Thursday 24th 

October  

 

Year 4 Swimming 

Week Beginning 

Monday 9th 

September 

And  

Monday 16th 

September 
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